
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
April 16, 2025   
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - Shelby Wallace 
 
All students must have a new and current physical to start a sport in August. Free sports 
physicals will be available here at the school for girls on May 12 and for boys on May 
22. All students will also need to sign up for final forms to participate on a school team. 
Returning students will need to update their final forms information again for the coming 
year. All forms are in the office.  
 
The bells will be off this morning (Wednesday) due to PSAT 8 testing. 
Please remind students to keep the noise level down today. 
 
Please continue checking your email daily; important information will occasionally be 
shared with you. 
 
The M-Step tests will begin with the 5th-grade class next week, followed by grades 6-8 
the following week.  Please ensure your Chromebooks are in working order - make sure 
they do not have missing keys and that the screen is intact. Notify your Lion Pride 
Teacher if you encounter any Chromebook issues. 
 
Remember, no traveling back down to lockers or roaming hallways during lunch. 
Classes are in session. 
 
Check out the Lost and Found Area.  Life Skills class will be cleaning that area out 
again at the end of the week. 
 
Hot chocolate and donuts for 5th and 6th graders this Friday. 
 
Come out and watch the 8th grade boys basketball team take on the NMS staff in a 
volleyball tournament this Friday during our half day! The cost is $1 to attend and 
concessions will be available!  
 
Drop into the library the week of April 21 - 26 for our Succulent Can Creations craft for 
ages 10 - 18. Go home with your own succulent potted in the can you decorate.   All 
library events are free! 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 

in saying our Pledge of Allegiance…..Have a great day Lions! 


